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The Formentera Council's office of transport announced today that a new round of exams to
obtain the municipal permit required of taxi drivers will take place 22 April. Registration will be
open from 13 march to 1 April  at the Citizen Information Office (la OAC) in Sant Francesc
Xavier.

  

To be eligible, candidates must have successfully completed secondary or higher education and
possess a licence for drivers of public transport (BTP). Further details can be consulted at the
Council's website, www.cif.cat.
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